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THIS WEEK’S SCHEDULE 

          Happy Thanksgiving! 



MEMORIALS & SERVICES 
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HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 



https://gocslc.org/stewardship-forms


STEWARDSHIP MESSAGE 
 

The Thanksgiving Celebration will be upon us soon.  As we close in on 
this very important holiday let “Gratitude guide your Attitude”. 
 

Most of us have so much to be thankful for each and every day.  Don’t 
wait for one day in November to show your gratitude to God for all the 
blessings in your life.  Show your appreciation for the daily blessing of 
shelter, clothing, food, health, and the many loved ones to share these 
with.  Stewardship can be expressed with your Time, Treasure, and 
Talent. 
 

Now is a good time to make sure you have pledged and are current on 
your 2022 Stewardship.  Not only will you help support the many 
ministries in our community, it will allow you to vote in our upcoming 
elections for the Parish Council as well as for the very important 
decisions surrounding the Campus Project at Holy Trinity.  
  

Another way to compliment your Stewardship is to run for the Parish 
Council.  This is a very important role that leads and directs the daily life 
of our Parish.  Each year we need 15 dedicated Parishioners to commit 
to this fulfilling and important responsibility. 
 

We wish you a Blessed Thanksgiving and hope to see you in church. 

 

STEWARDSHIP FACTS & FIGURES 
Cost to operate our community each day:  $3800 daily 

                         Target goal for each Steward/Family:  $2500 yearly 
 

 

Stewardship Ministry in Motion 



Saint Sophia School  
 

We only have a few more days of our Scholastic Book Fair at Saint 

Sophia School. The Book Fair ends on November 20th. You can come 

in person weekdays from 8:30 am ~ 3:30 pm  

or you can see and order the books online.  

Start exploring together on our school’s Book Fair homepage. 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/saintsophiaschool 
 

 

 

Philoptochos is honored to host a 
 

Welcome Breakfast Reception 

 for Fr.Simeon, Presvytera and Family 

Sunday, November 19, 12:30 pm  

at Holy Trinity following Divine Liturgy 
 

Please come enjoy breakfast,  
introduce yourselves and get acquainted.  

 

We hope to see you all on Sunday, November 19! 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/saintsophiaschool
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/saintsophiaschool


ARCADIAN LADIES CLUB CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
 

     Saturday, December 9, 2023 
     The Old Spaghetti Factory at Trolley Square 12:30 pm  
     Open Menu/Individual Checks 
     RSVP to karenanast@gmail.com or 801-913-2414 by December 6 
 

 

Our charity this year is donating to the Ronald McDonald House.  
Please bring an item from this wish list:  

 Sanitizing wipes, Paper towels, Individual snack items, 
Individual juice boxes, Water bottles, and sports drinks 

https://www.eventcreate.com/e/rock-the-giving
mailto:karenanast@gmail.com


Volunteers needed!  
For meal prep, delivery and cleanup!  

Please call the Church Office at (801) 328-9681 









PHILOPTOCHOS CORNER 

 

Thanksgiving Clothing Drive!  
It’s that time of year again when we ask all of you to please donate clothing for 
our annual Thanksgiving Dinner that we host for the less fortunate of the Salt 
Lake Community.  
You can drop off your donations at Holy Trinity on Sunday, or  
Monday -Friday 9am-4pm.  If you have any questions, please call Connie at 
801-793-9393 or the office at 801-328-9681. We thank you for your support of 
this most worthwhile project. 

Holiday Items for Sale 
 

Pastichio is available for your holiday parties and an easy weeknight meal! 
The Pastichio will be available at both churches in the hall, for $35 per pan.  
 

Koulouria will be available for sale beginning Sunday, December 3rd at both 
churches in the hall, for $8 per dozen. 

Thank you to all who came and rolled Koulouria and helped to prepare the 
Pastichio.  Your time and effort is appreciated, in the continuation of our 

traditions during this most wonderful time of the year. 

Angel Tree 
 

It’s approaching time for our Angel Tree! 
First off, a heartfelt thank you from the Philoptochos for the continuous 
generosity, love, and support our community has shown in support of our 
Angel Tree, year after year. The overwhelming kindness and willingness to 
open your heart and hands to keep this program going is a blessing for so 
many. Last year with your support we were able to help over 24 families with 
food, clothing, and Christmas toys.  
If you have a family or person that needs our help, please contact Bonnie 
Georgelas at 801-699-2171 or Connie Yengich at 801-793-9393. 
 

Christmas Cheer Baskets 
 

The Philoptochos will be delivering Christmas Cheer Baskets to our 
parishioners this Christmas, in hopes that a visit and a small token of 
koulouria and love will help make this blessed season a little more special.  If 
you have a family member that you would like to receive a Christmas Cheer 
Basket and visit, please email us at philoptochossslc@gmail.com. Please 
include their name, address, and phone number, and we will make sure they 
receive a basket. 

mailto:philoptochossslc@gmail.com


Mark Your Calendars for these Upcoming Philoptochos Events : 
 

Philoptochos Meeting 
Tuesday, December 5th 6:30 pm Prophet Elias Board Room 
 

Christmas Cheer Basket Assembly 
We will be assembling the basket on Saturday, December 16, at 10 am at 
Prophet Elias.  Please plan to attend and help assemble and pick up your 
baskets to deliver to our parishioners.  Baskets will also be available to pick up 
and deliver on Sunday, December 17 at Prophet Elias. 
 

Vasilopita Celebration – Save the Date 
Sunday, January 7th at Holy Trinity, more details to follow  



COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS CARD 

 



ATTENTION BOYS & GIRLS CYO/GOYA  BASKETBALL PARENTS! 
 

The boys 7th through 8th-grade team has only four players.  We must 
have at least 7 players to make a team.  Contact Nick or Denise no later 

than Sunday, 11/19.  Rosters must be finalized before 

Thanksgiving.  The season starts on Dec 9th. 
 

Also, there has been interest in a girls CYO/GOYA basketball team for 
a 7th/8th grade team. 

Please contact Alethia Bapis Chatzis at 801-712-0716, no later than 

Sunday 11/19.  Rosters must be finalized by Thanksgiving. 
 

 
Tulsa Basketball Tournament Update: 

 

Those interested in the Tulsa Basketball Tournament contact your 

coaches if you plan on participating!  More information to follow soon. 



Congratulations to the new Dio officers for the 2023-24 Year!! 
 

President -   Yioti Karahalios 
Vice President -  Yanni Hillas 
Secretary -    Eleni Yannias 
Treasurer -    Kaliope Sargetakis 

Presenting the new Minotavros board of 2023-2025! 
 

President:   Yanni Hillas 
1st VP:   John Nikols 
2nd VP:  Nektarios Zervos 
Treasurer:   Apostoli Hillas 
Recording Secretary:  Sophia Olson 
Corresponding Secretary:  Elpitha Kapos 
Philanthropic Chair:  Kaliope Sargetakis 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 





 

Calling all juniors & seniors in high School! 
 

NOW is the time to think about your summer and all that is ahead. Join 
other Orthodox Christians in Boston, Northern California, or Chicago 
to ask hard questions, gain lifelong friendships, & explore a Christ-centered 
understanding of vocation. 

  

https://crossroadinstitute.org/crossroad-programs/crossroad-summer-program/
https://app.campdoc.com/!/dn/login?r=crossroadsi


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

~~~~~~~~~~~~   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Watch for more information for the dates below

• SUNDAY, FEBRARY 11, 2024~at HT 

• SUNDAY, march 10, 2024~at HT 

 


